
MEETING MINUTES, FOR THE EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING OF THE S.O.B. 
ALUMNI CHAPTER 

MEETING DATE: JANUARY 4TH, 8:00PM  

• Ken Baumann (President) called meeting to order. 

Attendance: Ken, David Gabauer (VP), Mike Saperstein (Immediate Past 
President), & Scott Zimmermann (Secretary), and Dean Katsoupas (Treasurer). 

President’s Report:  

o Ken has arranged for recognition of prior board member. This token 
of appreciation will be presented before the Monday 1/16 meeting. 

o Ken informed us food will now be provided at the chapter meetings. 
Pizza, Salad, and soda will be delivered at 645. 

Homecoming 

• Ken has talked with Jennifer Graf regarding Homecoming. We would like 
to have an SOB Alumni tent.  

Bowling 

• We settled on March 23rd at 730 PM. The event will be held at Slocum’s 
on Pennington Rd.  

• We are trying to decide on a ticket price. Our cost will be between $16-
23 per person. 

• We would like to have SOB students attend, possibly at a reduced rate. 

Golf Outing 

• Dave advised Gambler’s Ridge would like an estimate of the number of 
golfers for the 2012 event. We can be conservative in our estimate, as it 
affects the deposit and the will always welcome additional golfers.  

• October 3, 2012 is the date. 



Publicity 

• Scott will contact Morayea and/or Patty to get the LinkedIn login 
information as well as the password for tcnjsobalum@gmail.com . 

• We will be sending an announcement to the LinkedIn group before 
chapter meetings. 

 

Ken moved to adjourn meeting, Mike 2nd. All were in favor. Meeting adjourned. 

 

Next Executive Board meeting: Tuesday February 7th , 2012, 8PM.  

Next chapter meeting: Monday January 16th, 2012, 7PM. 
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